THE STATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT / THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK

CHARTER SCHOOL OFFICE ROOM 5N EB Mezzanine, 89 WASHINGTON AVENUE, ALBANY NY, 12234 Tel. 518/474-1762; Fax 518/474-7558; charterschools@nysed.gov

krinercash@buffaloschools.org

June 19, 2019

Dr. Kriner Cash, Superintendent Buffalo City School District 65 Niagara Square Room #712 City Hall Buffalo, NY 14202

Dear Dr. Kriner Cash:

This notice is to inform you that on May 6, 2019 the New York State Board of Regents received four applications to establish a charter school within the City of Buffalo. The applications are under review for possible action at the November 4-5, 2019 Board of u

All documentation listed